
 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

August 6, 2024 
   

 

A public hearing regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Kirkwood for the year 2024 entitled 

“A Local Law Rezoning 205 Gorman Road (Tax Map #211.00-1-17) to the Agricultural/Rural Residential 

Zoning District” was held on August 6, 2024 at 6:05 PM at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor 

Lewis Grubham presiding. 
 

 Present: Supervisor Lewis Grubham 

   Councilmember William Diffendorf, Jr. 

   Councilmember Katie Legg 

   Councilmember Sandy Wasson 

   Councilmember Robert Weingartner 

 

 Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney 

   Kelley Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

   Duane Travis, Zoning Board Chairman 

   Karen Ferguson, Historian 

 

 Absent: John A. Finch Jr., Commissioner of Public Works 

    

   

Supervisor Grubham opened the hearing to public comments. Hearing none, he closed the hearing at  

6:06 PM. 

 

         

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Kelley M. Diffendorf 

        Town Clerk 


